
Birthday Parties at Don Bosco Youth Centre 
 

Centre Requirements 
 

 Our staff party supervisor will supervise the trampolines. The general supervision of children 

is the RESPONSIBILITY OF PARENTS (Ratio: 1 Adult to 7 Children) 

 TRAMPOLINES: please TAKE OFF YOUR SHOES and only ONE AT A TIME 

 Please eat and drink ONLY IN THE FOYER AREA (not in the playing areas) 

 Before leaving, please clean tables and sweep and mop the kitchenette and eating area 

 You need to take your rubbish home (please bring a couple of large garbage bags) 

 Number of Children attending: 30 maximum 

 Number of Adults attending: 20 maximum 

 We ask you to “Cut the Cake” at least ½ an hour before the end of the Party. This makes it a 

lot easier for your guests to leave when the Party time is over. 

 Your receipt is your confirmation of booking. PLEASE, NO NEED TO PHONE TO CONFIRM 

YOUR BOOKING 

 Host Family (ONLY) may arrive 15 minutes before start of party to set up 

 


